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 Objection

Comments We can barely deal with the amount of HGVs as it stands. If the proposal went ahead the additional
HGVs along the Local roads would make traveling same difficult for the local residents. The proposed
structure looks to be an eyesore and would blight a beautiful part of our countryside. This doesn't
seem to be in line with the government's strategy on pollution. This sounds like building worse not
better.
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